DIVISION COUNCIL MEETING 

HUMAN RESOURCES

March 8, 2001

Attendees:  Wade, Quarles, Waller, Jeffrey, Franklin, Johnson, McCoy, Perez

1. We will now call our Staff Meetings, Division Council Meetings and post the minutes on Infonet.

2. The Administrative Services Area Council has been re-instituted for the purpose of better communication amongst divisions and areas.  Valerie Jeffrey and Murriel Franklin will be the representatives from Human Resources and will attend the first meeting scheduled on March 27th.

3. Marcy will be scheduling training/informative sessions for managers at which time she will address changes in the Federation contract.  She will also have special sessions for Human Resources and Payroll staff.

4. The new union representing the classified employees (CCE) will be negotiating a new contract.  Skip Seiser is one of the organizers with whom we will have contact regarding labor relations issues i.e. grievances.

5. Valerie & Flo will attend a conference next Monday throughWednesday on Unemployment Insurance.

6. Most Savon Drug Stores are no longer accepting PPO prescriptions.  Valerie will find out more information and get back with us.  She plans to communicate information to all employees.

